
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 31, 2023 
 
 
 

TOWN OF DUMFRIES OBSERVES ELECTION DAY – TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 7TH  
 

Town offices will be closed on Tuesday, November 7th in observation of Election Day.   
 
Please visit the Town website for information regarding Town services and events at www.dumfriesva.gov. 
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http://www.dumfriesva.gov/

